
From: Weidner, Sandy [mailto:sandy.Weidner@goRacine.org]
Sent: Tuesday, APril 28,2009 10:05 AM

To: Johnson-Maftin, Janice
Subject: Street Sign

Mayor Thomas Freidel, City of Racine
Members of the Common Council, City of Racine

please submit my request on behalf of the Riverwood Condo Association for a "NOT A THRU STREET' sign to be placed

in the 27OO block of ÓU Uitt Dr. Also, please notify the President of the Condo Association, Steve Holly, at 2939 Old Mill

Dr. Racine, Wi 53405, 638-2559, of the meeting time and place.

Thank you very much.

Alderman Sandy Weidner
6th District
City of Racine


